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Priorities 
​ Priority 1: Recruiting, Hiring, Coaching, and Retaining High Quality Teachers and Staff to Support Student 
Outcomes. 

Child Nutrition is working on a MIT(Manager in Training) program.  This program will allow us to 
promote from within.  Staff that are interested will work in the program for 6 months to a year and 
graduate with a Navarro Child Nutrition MIT Certificate. Program to be developed by 7/1/2025 and 
implemented starting SY 2025-2026. 

​ Priority 5: Obtaining and Maintaining Top Rated District Recognition 

Child Nutrition received notification for achieving recognition for the Local Produce Challenge.  The 
award will be given at the TDA MegaCon Meeting at the end of May. 

Child Nutrition Intermediate cafeteria and staff was audited by TDA on 4/9/2025 with a no finding onsite 
review.   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


